
 

 

 

 
On Dec. 31, 2022, the Mount Vernon Rec Center closed its doors in preparation for a major 

renovation and expansion expected to 

last two years. The project will include 

a complete renovation of the current 

building, updates to the mechanical 

systems and expansion.  When 

complete, the state-of-the-art facility will 

include two NHL-sized ice rinks, a two-

level dedicated fitness area, an 

elevated indoor track, swimming pool, 

climbing wall and multi-purpose rooms. 

Anticipated completion is scheduled in 

the spring of 2025.  
 

Project Update: 

 

Construction progress remains on schedule for the Rec Center’s renovation and expansion.  Steel is 

being installed in the expanded, two-level fitness area, and will soon be erected for the second rink.  

January’s weather has been a challenge for the contractor, with a mix of extreme cold, periodic heavy 

rain and accumulating snow, but the contractor has remained focused and adjusted their crews as 

necessary to maintain schedule. 
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For additional information and background on the project, and to sign up for future email updates, 

please go to www.fairfaxcounty.gov/parks/planning-development/development/mount-vernon-

reccenter. 

http://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/parks/planning-development/development/mount-vernon-reccenter
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